
From: Hill, Shannon
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: PAC*SJ letters on early referral projects
Date: Sunday, October 18, 2020 6:38:59 PM

 
 
From: Historic Landmarks Commission 1 <HLC1@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 10:27 AM
To: Arroyo, Juliet <Juliet.Arroyo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Re: PAC*SJ letters on early referral projects
 
Thanks, Juliet.
 
Hopefully we'll have a better A/V and microphone setup for tonight. We don't exactly come across
as the Capitol of Silicon Valley when a giant development by Google doesn't even warrant more than
1-2 wireless microphones...

photo

 

Edward Saum
Chair

City of San Jose Historic Landmarks Commission

 
 
On Tue, Jan 14, 2020 at 8:06 PM Arroyo, Juliet <Juliet.Arroyo@sanjoseca.gov> wrote:

Dear HLC members
 
The attached two letters are being transmitted to you. And can be considered at tomorrow’s
meeting under “Communications” or “Past Projects”.  
 
 
Thanks, Juliet
 
 
Juliet M. Arroyo
Historic Preservation Officer 
City of San Jose
408-535-7847
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